[bookmark: _GoBack]Visit the Nora Springs Public Library by appointment starting November 4, 2020. 
 
Patrons will be able to visit the library starting November 4th by appointment.  Appointments will be available Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday from 9 am until 4:30 pm (please call to make other arrangements if needed).  Appointment times are limited to 20 minutes per day. Patrons will have a set time and day to visit. Please call 641-749-5569 to set up an appointment.  You may also leave a message, please provide name, requested day/time and contact phone #. Special circumstances may be addressed with staff when scheduling the appointment. 
 
Please arrive at the NE library door at your set day and time. Masks are required. Patrons must maintain 6ft spacing from staff and other patrons.  Patrons are encouraged to wear protective gloves.  Only one person at a time or a maximum of two people from the same family will be allowed in the library per appointment (if a parent needs to assist more than 1 child please contact the library to make special arrangements).  Any patron (s) not following guidelines will be required to leave immediately. Sorry but bathrooms will not be available. 
 
We ask that if a patron becomes ill, please reschedule and do not enter the library. 
 
Drive-up service and computer appointments will continue to be provided. Drive-up service is provided at the Southeast door of the library.  Library members may look at our online catalog http://www.youseemore.com/NILC/NoraSprings/ or call to request an item.  Please call   641-749-5569 or email us at nslib1@myomnitel.com to make requests. You may also leave a message.  Provide name, requested items and contact phone # to set up a pick-up date.  Interlibrary Loan Materials are also available.  Please call 641-749-5569 to set up a computer appointment. 
  
Patrons are using library materials and services at their own risk; there is no guarantee of safety from COVID-19 or any other infectious agents.   
 
These services may be discontinued depending on the status of the COVID-19 pandemic. The Nora Springs Public Library trustees and staff are striving to protect our patrons and citizens while still providing materials and services. Again, your patience is greatly appreciated.  
 
“When patrons arrive for their appointment at the library we will provide instructions and guidelines.  We will try to limit the contact with visitors and library materials since handled materials will have to be quarantined for at least 72 hours before we can lend them out.” stated Renee Bartling Library Director. 
